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The Presidential Review Committee met on June 7, 2017.  The committee’s chair, Trustee 
Thomas Dortch shared that the committee and select members of the Board attended several 
stakeholder meetings with our students, general faculty, the Faculty Senate and members of 
the FAMU National Alumni Association.  The purpose of those meetings was to gather input to 
assist the consultants in preparing a presidential profile.  He noted that the consulting group is 
also speaking with each trustee individually to garner further input regarding the profile. 
 
Board of Trustees chair Kelvin Lawson shared that the National Alumni Association (NAA), the 
FAMU Foundation Board, and the Boosters gave Dr. Larry Robinson a vote of confidence during 
the NAA national convention.   
 
Finally, Chair Lawson confirmed that the Board will have an in depth meeting with the 
consultants during their retreat in August.   
 

 
 
 

 

  

 


